
   

  

 

 

 

September 11, 2019 

 

 

Sent Via Electronic Mail and Regular Mail 

 

Clerk of Supreme Court 

Attention:  Deputy Clerk-Rules 

P.O. Box 1688 

Madison, WI  53701-1688 

clerk@wicourts.gov 

 

RE:     Written Comments Regarding Rule Petition 19-10 of the OLR Process Review  

            Committee and the Subcommittee on Process 

 

Dear Clerk of Supreme Court: 

 

We are writing on behalf of the Board of Governors of the State Bar of Wisconsin to provide 

comments regarding Rule Petition 19-10.  This Rule Petition provides a procedure for the Court 

to decide that the license of an attorney may be permanently revoked thereby preventing the 

attorney from seeking reinstatement of his/her law license at any time.   

 

The Board of Governors of the State Bar of Wisconsin is meeting on Saturday, September 21 for 

a final discussion regarding the content of this Rule Petition.  We respectfully request the 

opportunity to supplement this letter with further information after the Board of Governors has 

had an opportunity to fully discuss and deliberate regarding the content of this Rule Petition. 

 

We also respectfully request the opportunity to present further information to the Court at the time 

that this matter is scheduled for hearing before the Court. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Dean R. Dietrich 

State Bar of Wisconsin 

Board of Governors 

 


